
 

 
 
 
20 July 2018 100-05-20/2/5 

 18078240 

 
R. Leveson 
Email to: fyi-request-8281-64da6e67@requests.fyi.org.nz  
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 
OFFICIAL INFORMATION REQUEST – LIBRARY WAGE LEVELS 
 
Thank you for your Official Information Request regarding library staff wage levels. Please find 
below the information as requested beneath each of your queries. 
 

 The number of people employed in your public library service  
o 25  

 The number of people employed in your public library service being paid less than $20.55 per hour  
o 9  

 The number of people in your public library service employed for 40 hours per week  
o 11  

 
If you are not satisfied with this response you can make a request to the Ombudsman to 
investigate and review it. The address for the Office of the Ombudsman is PO Box 10152, 
Wellington 6143 or email: info@ombudsman.parliament.nz  
 
Thank you again for your enquiry and please don’t hesitate to contact me if you require further 
information. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Stephanie Shores 
MANAGER HR 
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